

# **Monday 31st August 2020**

It was another great night at the Social Club for fellowship and catching up. A very big September coming up. Lots of chances to reflect and work on shaping our own destiny and enjoying what youth are and will deliver.

"It takes half a life time before you discover that life is a do it yourself project" Napoleon Hill

## What's coming up

### September 2020

Chair Russell Dale - monthly focus Youth and Education

September 7<sup>th</sup>. Visit by the District Governor Grant Spackman 5:30 for 6pm at the Golf Club

September 14<sup>th</sup> Visit by Sir Anand Satyanand. This will be an incredibly special evening with one of New Zealand's most outstanding citizens and Rotarians. 5pm for 5:30 pm at the Golf Club— cash bar and light food provided. \$20 per person. RSVP to burton.donnell@outlook.com.

September 19th Parksyde - Saturday - gardening If you can help contact Robyn Murphy. okareka@live.com

September 21st The High School Speech Contest - Be part of this special evening showcasing the talent from local schools. Rotorua Golf Club. Details to come.

September 28th. 12:30 pm at Rotorua Golf Club Presentation by Tom Davies - "What to do in the low interest rate environment". Quote from Barry Lane, Introduction by Robyn Murphy, Thanks to speaker from Margriet Theron

September 29th - Driver Directions Rotorua Go Kart Trust Mamaku. see Garth Wilson September 30th - Driving on Rotorua Go Kart Trust Mamaku. See Garth Wilson.

#### October 2020

Chair Tom Davies - The economy and the community

October 8th Citizen Club – the new date for the Hospital Chaplaincy Quiz

**Remember:** If you cannot undertake a duty it is your responsibility to find a substitute and then advise the Chair of that meeting and the substitute.

If you cannot attend our meeting at the Golf Club please advise Martin Kinder by midday

the Friday beforehand and cc the meeting Chair. Else you will still get charged for the meal.

Club meetings 12.30pm Monday's excluding public holidays Rotorua Golf Club, 399 Fenton Street, Rotorua

#### Copyright © 2020 Rotary Club of Rotorua, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email as a member of or valued community member of the Rotary Club of Rotorua

#### Our mailing address is:

Rotary Club of Rotorua PO BOX 59 Rotorua, Bay Of Plenty 3040 New Zealand

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.





